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5 September 1959 

Sir, 

With reference to the letter received from the Foreign Minister of Laos, 
transmitted by a note from the Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Laos to 
the United Nations, 4 September 1959, and circulated to the Members of the 
United Nations, I have the honour to request you to convene urgently the 
Security Council for the consideratfon of an item entitled "Report by the . 

Secretary-General. on the letter received from the Miniater for Foreign 
Affairs of the Royal Government of Laos, transmitted by a note from the 

Permanent Mission of Laoe to the United Nations, 4 September 19!jgti0 
Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

(-2) Dag Hammarskjold 

H.E. Mr. Egidio Ortona, 
President of the Security Council, 
Permanent Mission of Italy to the United Nations, 
527 Madison Avenue, 
New York, N.Y. 


